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NEWS 
September 28, 2010 

Amy Korn, President-of-the-Month, and friends Ruth Snider,  

Vickie Mills, Ann Timm and Evy Hummon present a program of  

“Sweet Delights”! 

 
The September program will feature some sweet treats and quilted delights to 

tickle your taste buds and inspire your creativity!  

Please join us for an evening of fun! 

Remember to bring your Show and Tell! 

2010 Service Project - ConKerr Cancer  
Thanks to all of you who took border fabrics at the Au-

gust meeting to make a pillowcase for our 2010 service 

project.  Your pillowcases are due at the October meet-

ing.  We gave away all of our budgeted fabrics.  If you 

decide you can't make a pillowcase with the fabric, 

please return it at the September meeting for someone 

else to use.  If you didn't get fabric but still can help us by making a pillow-

case, we'll have directions at the September meeting or you can go to the web 

site:  www.conkerrcancer.org/pillowcasedirections.html 

Becky Dickson & Aggie Peterson 

Service Project Committee 

The reason women don't 
play football is because 

eleven of them would never 
wear the same outfit in 

public.   
~Phyllis Diller 

http://www.conkerrcancer.org/pillowcasedirections.html
http://www.conkerrcancer.org/
http://www.conkerrcancer.org/


 

 

2010 Committees* 

Workshop Committee ($800) 
Plans, schedules and organizes learning workshops for 

Guild members. 

Chair: Trish Bishop 

Sunshine Committee ($20) 
Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary to guild 

members, and thank you notes to guest speakers. 

Chair: Rose Wetherill 

Service Project Committee ($50) 
Leads the guild in efforts to make and present quilts 

to charities. 

Chair: Becky Dickson 

Members: Aggie Peterson 

Fun With Fabric Committee (no budget) 
Plans and implements a block exchange, round robin 

or challenge for guild members. 

Chair: Julie Lockard 

Members: Jeff Bretthauer, Becky Stains 

Special Events Committee ($150) 
Plans a Weekend Retreat or other events such as 

National Quilting Day. 

Chair: Becky Stains 

Members: Jayne Godsey, Pat Beeman 

Quilt Show Committee  
Makes suggestions and plans for participation in spe-

cial festival events and/or plans for a guild quilt 

show. 

Chair:  

Members: Barb Horlocker, Susan Edwards 

Publicity Committee ($10) 
Promotes public awareness of guild activities in media 

formats. 

Chair:  

Members: 

Awards/Recognition Committee ($20) 
Attends all meetings and awards pins for show and 

tell and also arranges any other special recognition 

such as presenting guild pins to guest speakers. 

Chair: Debi Balog 

 July Guild Picnic Committee ($125) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for the annual 

guild picnic. 

Chair:  Judy Theil 

Members: Debi Blalog, Sherry French 

November Holiday Party Committee ($175) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for annual Holi-

day Party. 

Chair: Lisa Smith  

Members: Julie Lockard, Karen Lesuer 

Membership Committee ($15) 
Maintains a current record of guild members and co-

ordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair:  Judy Theil 

Newsletter/Web Site Committee ($100) 
Prepares a monthly newsletter and maintains guild 

web presence. 

Chair: Lisa Smith 

Members: Shannon Bartlett, Karen Lesueur 

President of the Month ($225) - $25 per 

month for 9 meetings (non-party meetings) 

Keeper of the Westerville Guild Quilt 

Charm Square Monthly 
Beck Stains, Jessica Hollins, Susan Edwards 

 

*Please give any corrections/omissions to Lisa 
Smith so the list can be updated. 
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Mr. Frog 

Wants to  

Remind You: 

 

Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the 

Penalty! 

Free Patterns @ www.CarolDoak.com 

Carol has a fantastic Yahoo group that you 

can join and she designed blocks for mem-

bership milestones - 700, 1000,  2000, 2500 

members - among other things. These are 

available on her web site now for download 

as PDFs, click on “Free Patterns.” 

mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com
mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com


 

 

2010 Meeting Dates 

September 28 – Amy Korn & “Friends” 

  “Sweet Delights” 

October 26 – Joan Lally, Shannon Bartlett, 

   Lisa Smith 

  “Where the Magic Happens” 

November 23 – Lisa Smith, Julie Lockard 

  Annual Guild Holiday Party 

Executive Committee Members 

Connie Gelfer (2010-2012)   

Irene Habowski (2010-2012)   

Marilyn Murray (2010-2012)   

Marsha Young (2010-2012) 

Julie Lockard (2009-2011) 

Ruthie Hoover (2009-2011) 

Trish Bishop, Treasurer 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

2010 Greeters 

September 28 Rose Wetherill &  

   Lynda Davidson 

October 26  Sherry French &  

   Norma Brownfield 

November 23 Jayne Godsey &  

   Becky Dickson 

Arrive at 6:30. Greet people at main door. 

Accompany new people to the meeting room. 

Fabric Hoarders Beware! 

A recent study has indicated that fabric gives off 

certain Pheromones, that actually hypnotize women 

and cause them to purchase ungodly amounts. 

When stored in large quantities in enclosed spaces, 

the Pheromones (in the fabric) cause memory loss 

and induce the nesting syndrome ( similar to the 

ones squirrels have before the onset of winter, i.e. 

storing food) therefore perpetuating their species, 

and not having a population loss due to their kind be-

ing cut up into pieces and mixed with others. Sound 

tests have also revealed that these fabrics emit a 

very high-pitched sound, heard only by a select 

few of breed of women known as customers. 

When played backwards on an LP, the sounds are 

heard as chants "Buy me" "Cut me" "Sew me"!  In 

order to overcome the so-called feeding frenzy ef-

fect that these fabrics cause, one must wear a face 

mask when entering a storage facility and use ear  

plugs to avoid being pulled into their grip. (One must 

laugh however, at the sight of customers in a fabric 

store, with WW2 army gas masks and headphones!) 

Studies have also indicated that aliens have inhab-

ited the earth, helping to spread the effect that 

these fabrics have on the human population. They are 

called fabric store clerks. It's also been my experi-

ence that these same Pheromones cause a pathologi-

cal need to secret these fabric purchases away when 

taken home (or at least blend them into the existing 

stash) and when asked by a significant other if the 

fabric is new, the reply is "I've had it for a while." 

Harris, Kathy Smith. (1997). Fabric hoarders beware! 

Western North Carolina Quilters Guild Newsletter,  

Tucson,  AZ. 
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